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Hebrew Ladles Society of Beth Israel 
synagogue held its annual meeting on 
Sunday evening with Mrs. Joseph 
Solovich at her home, 927 High strrt. 
The following officers were elected: 
Mrs. David S. Cogan. president; Mrs. 
Morris S. Povich, vice president; .Mrs. 
Arthur W. Gediman, seccrtary; and 
Mrs. Morris H. Cohen, treasurer. 
Routine business* was transacted and 
following the bimineM session refresh­
ments were served and the remainder 
of the evening was passed socially. The 
society will meet once a month during 
the Summer in the vestry of the 
synagogue, the meeting 8unday having 
been the last of the Winter season, 
during which the society met at the 
home of membei-j.
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